DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION

Southwest Regional Office

November 6, 2017

Mr. Matthew Gordon

Sunoco Logistics, L.P.

535 Fritztown Road

Sinking Spring, Pennsylvania 19608

RE:  Hydrogeological Re-Evaluation Report
Permit No. E11-352
Wetland C-17 Crossing (S2-0075)

Cambria Township, Cambria County
Dear Mr. Gordon:

DEP is requesting more information related to the HDD Analysis for the S2-0075, E11-352,
posted on the DEP Mariner East II pipeline portal webpage on September 20, 2017 and October
17,2017, Pursuant to Paragraphs 4.ii. and 5 of the Corrected Stipulated Order, DEP is
requesting the following information:

1. Provide discussion and consideration of those requirements as they relate to potential
risks to private water supplies.

Upon receipt, DEP will post requested additional information on the DEP pipeline portal
webpage for public comment. The public will have 5 additional business days from the date of
posting on the website to provide DEP any additional comment.

If you have any questions regarding the matter, please contact me at 412.442.4149, or by email at
dadrake@pa.gov.

Sincerely, .
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Dana Drake, P. ]%/
Environmental Program Manager
Waterway & Wetlands Program

cc:  Joesph A. Maule, P.G. - GES
Richard Wardrop, P.G. - GES
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